

## Thrive Safety and Sanitation Practices Social Distancing – 6 feet

The CDC has advised that COVID-19 can be spread between people who are in close contact with one another, which is within 6 feet. Thrive will be enforcing social distancing practices to help ensure the safety of all staff, patients, caregivers, and purchasers.

- Patients, caregivers, and purchasers must not come within 6 feet of other patrons at the dispensary.
- Thrive will limit the number of patients, caregivers, and purchasers allowed on the sales floor to ensure social distancing limits.

Thrive will also be diligent in our sanitation practices to help keep all staff, patients, caregivers, and purchasers safe in the following ways:

- Thrive will disinfect ordering tables and door handles at least every 30 minutes.
- Thrive will disinfect all other surfaces at least once per day.
- Thrive will have hand sanitizer available for use upon entry.
- Thrive employees will wash hands frequently throughout the day and wear gloves or masks as needed.
- We are asking anyone who is sick or has a fever to avoid coming into the dispensary. We encourage patients with compromised immune systems to utilize their caregiver and use the online ordering system to minimize time spent in the dispensary.